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Dear 1982 MSG Blessed Couples (and 6000 Korea Couples), 

 

This year is the 40th Anniversary of the 1982 MSG Blessed Couples (and 6000 Korea Couples)! We 

would love to do something to honor True Parents and all of our wonderful couples. 

 

Noah Ross is currently organizing a Celebration Committee to plan something for our Belvedere area and 

(most likely) the larger NYC community. If you would like to help contribute to this project, please email 

Noah at noahross72@ gmail,com. July 1 is only 3 months away, so we will need to meet very soon! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Noah Ross and BFC Staff 


